The MPWMD invites you to the Summer 2003 Quarterly Public Update
on the Water Supply Project EIR

Date: Thursday, August 28, 2003
Time: 5:15to 6:30 PM
Place: MPWMD Conference Room

5 Harris Court, Bldg. G (Ryan Ranch), Monterey

District staff and consultants will make brief presentations on the status of work on the water
supply project Environmental Impact Report (EIR) with emphasis on evaluation of a
desalination project in Sand City. District staff and consultants will then engage in

an informal question-and-answer session until 6:30 PM.

An MPWMD Board meeting will immediately follow the Public Update. The Board meeting
begins at 7:00 PM in the District Conference Room.

For more information, please contact Henrietta Stern, Project Manager, at 831/658-5621.
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